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DYMOCK PARISH COUNCIL 
Chairman: Cllr Terry Boon  

Clerk: Mrs Arin Spencer ▪ Tel: 07484 619582  
Email: DymockPC@outlook.com  

Website: www.dymockparishcouncil.org.uk  
 

12 February 2020 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN of a meeting of the NEIGHBOURHOOD DEVELOPMENT PLAN WORKING 
PARTY to be held on Monday 17th February 2020 at 7:30pm in the Dymock Parish Hall Committee 
Room when the following business will be considered and transacted.  

COUNCILLORS WHO ARE MEMBERS OF THIS WORKING PARTY ARE HEREBY SUMMONED TO ATTEND. 

 
Clerk to Dymock Parish Council 

AGENDA 
1. To note apologies for absence 

2. To note declarations of interest and consider requests for dispensation  

3. To confirm the minutes of the meeting held on 20th January 2020  Enclosed 

4. Cllr Phillip Howells, Mayor of Ledbury and Chairman of Ledbury NDP, to lead a 
discussion on future transport, cycle and footpath links between Ledbury and 
Dymock. 

5. Martin Hutchings, GRCC Rural Housing Enabler, to report back on Housing Needs 
Survey results. Enclosed 

6. Keith Chaplin, FoDDC Housing Strategy & Enabling Officer, to explain the council’s 
policies in relation to affordable housing and what action can be taken to meet 
Dymock’s housing needs. 

7. NDP Vision and Objectives 

8. Matters Arising 

9. FoDDC Strategic Housing and Economic Land Availability Assessment 2020 (SHELAA) 

10. FoDDC Local Transport Plan Review 

11. AOB 

12. Date and time of next meeting Monday 16th March 2020 at 7:30pm 
  Dymock Parish Hall Committee Room 
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